
From: Daniel Walker  
Sent: 20 October 2021 08:54 
To: Planning 
Subject: Support Tree Works Application 2021/4886/T 

 
Hi,  
 
I am writing to support application 2021/4886/T at Orchard Corner, Netherhall Gardens, NW3 5RJ 
 
My property on Arkwright Road backs onto their rear garden. 
 
The trees in their garden (I believe these are the 'rear garden 3x limes' are horrendously overgrown 
(and I believe, in a very poor state of health) and continually dropping dead leaves into my garden 
(even in spring and summer); and dropping fairly significant branches too, posing quite  a safety 
hazard. 
 
They additionally sprawl a very significant fraction (up to half!) of the way across my garden. 
 
Finally, they are excessively tall and move a significant amount in the wind, posing a huge risk for 
nearby properties if the trees were to come down. 
 
I believe other properties along Arkwright Road that also border their garden have significant issues 
with Orchard Corner's trees overhanging their gardens too. 
 
This work is long long long overdue, so I hope you support this proposal. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Daniel 
 
 
 
 
 
 


